
From: Evans, Trevor (MP) Trevor.Evans.MP@aph.gov.au
Subject: RE: Kangaroo Point Ped/Cycle Bridge

Date: 23 April 2020 at 11:34 am
To: Brisbane CBD BUG brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com

Hi	Paul,	thanks	for	your	con3nued	advocacy	for	cycling	infrastructure.
I	agree	with	you	that	the	Brisbane	City	Council’s	proposed	green	bridges	are	an	exci3ng
development	and	of	great	benefit	to	Brisbane’s	ac3ve	transport	community.	I	haven’t	had
cause	to	go	through	the	cost	benefit	analysis	in	great	depth	as	I	do	not	believe	the	Brisbane
City	Council	is	seeking	financial	contribu3ons	from	any	other	level	of	government	to	make
these	investments,	but	I	understand	that	the	communi3es	that	I	represent	are	quite
suppor3ve	of	these	proposals	and	therefore	so	am	I.
	
Thanks	again	for	reaching	out	and	please	take	care	of	yourself	and	others	in	these	challenging
3mes.	Keep	in	touch.
	
Kind	regards,
	
Trevor
	
	
The Hon Trevor Evans MP
ASSISTANT MINISTER FOR WASTE REDUCTION AND ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT
FEDERAL MEMBER FOR BRISBANE
 
Brisbane
A   349 Sandgate Road, Albion QLD 4010
P   07  3862 4044
E   Trevor.Evans.MP@aph.gov.au
 
Canberra
A   Suite R1.44, Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600
P   02 6277 2008 
 

	
! Please consider our environment before printing this email
	
From: Brisbane CBD BUG [mailto:brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, 22 February 2020 7:01 AM
To: Evans, Trevor (MP)
Subject: Fwd: Kangaroo Point Ped/Cycle Bridge
 
Dear Mr Evans

On 6 November 2019 the CBD BUG wrote to you regarding Brisbane City Council's
proposed Kangaroo Point Pedestrian/Cycle Bridge.
 
We did receive an auto email acknowledgement of this letter and shorty afterwards a

mailto:Trevor.Evans.MP@aph.gov.au


member of your staff also called and left a voice mail message for the author of the letter
stating a reply would be forthcoming. 
 
However, we are currently unable to locate a formal response. 

Regards
Paul French
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG
0423 974 825

www.facebook.com/cbdbug
https://twitter.com/cbdbug

GPO Box 2104 
Brisbane Qld 4001
 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, 6 Nov 2019 at 19:05
Subject: Kangaroo Point Ped/Cycle Bridge
To: Evans, Trevor (MP) <Trevor.Evans.MP@aph.gov.au>
Cc: TheGabba Ward Office <thegabba.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au>, Central Ward Office
<central.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au>, LordMayor <Lord.Mayor@brisbane.qld.gov.au>,
<patrick.condren@queenslandlabor.org>, <kath.angus@qld.greens.org.au>
 

Dear Hon. Trevor Evans MP

Please find attached a letter from the Brisbane CBD BUG.
Donald Campbell
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG
0402 609 723

www.facebook.com/cbdbug
https://twitter.com/cbdbug

GPO Box 2104 
Brisbane Qld 4001
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